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27 August 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thanks for another great week of Level 4 Learning. 
 
Please find the Week 7 newsletter link below. Within you will find information about: 
- Essential worker survey for Week 8 
- Maggie Dent Parent Webinar 
- Monday's P&C Meeting 
- Pick Up Week 8 Printed Learning Package Information for Monday 
- Book Week Wrap Up 
- An update around Level 4 Learning from Home continuing for the next two weeks 
 
LINK HERE Mudgee Public School eNewsletter (schoolzineplus.com) 
Thanks for your ongoing support. I hope you all find time to switch the devices off this weekend and spend 
time with your families. 

 

John Carters 
Principal | Mudgee Public School  
44 Perry Street, Mudgee, NSW, 2850  
0263722036 |mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
School Website | Facebook | Newsletter 
 I acknowledge the homelands of all Aboriginal people and pay my respect to Country. 
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